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Attorneys at Law

Daniel L. Fahey 
t  312.499.1443 
f  312.845.1998 
DFahey@ebglaw.com 

June 13, 2023 

VIA FED EX 

Mr. John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street 
2nd Floor 
Springfield, IL 62761 

Re: Notice of Project Completion 

#E-009-23, Midwest Eye Center, S.C. 
#E-010-23, DeKalb Surgical Services, LLC d/b/a Hauser Ross Eye Institute 
Ambulatory Surgery Center 

Dear Mr. Kniery: 

This letter is to provide notice that the change of ownership transaction approved in each 
of the above projects closed in accordance with the terms of the transaction document submitted 
with the exemption applications.  The licensee did not change as a result of the transaction. Please 
let us know if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

Epstein Becker & Green, P.C. 

Daniel L. Fahey 

cc: Mike Constantino, IHFSRB (via email) 

George Roate, IHFSRB (via email) 


